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January 2019 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Again many thanks for your support with the main job of school life and ensuring your children are her 
and working well and completing homework. 
 
As we move forwards into 2019 I am looking forwards to the completion of work experience week in the 
summer term.  It is an opportunity for students to get out into the world of work and to begin building an 
idea of how they want to go forward once education is complete.  Every year the students return to us 
with an increased awareness of the demands of life after school and some of them with an increased 
awareness of what they would like to do. 
 
We are also still moving forwards with the Humanutopia programme and with some of the year group 
following the programme through and developing skills around dealing with other people that will benefit 
throughout their lives. 
 
Tonight we celebrate the Sports achievements and I look forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
We continue with much of the everyday elements and the tackling of uniform is high on the agenda.  
Please can I remind you that skirts made out of a stretchy material is not a part of the school uniform - 
there are several girls for whom this is persistently relevant in the year group and i will be sending 
targeted letters home so we can resolve this issue. 
 
On the pastoral side of the year group we have had a tutor change with 10B and the students there are 
now led by Miss Fox.  
 
The contact details for the tutors and heads of faculty are at the end of this letter - do get in touch with 
them or myself if there is anything we can help with. Contact details for tutors and myself are on the 
other side. 
 
Kind regards and a belated Happy New year, 
 
 

 
Mrs J Greener 
Head of year 10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Contact details for Head of Year and tutors of Year 10: 

Teacher Tutor Email 

Miss S Fox 10B so.fox@tavistockcollege.org  

Mr D Marvin 10D d.marvin@tavistockcollege.org  

Mrs R Doyle 10D r.doyle@tavistockcollege.org  

Miss J Hayward 10F j.hayward@tavistockcollege.org  

Mrs S Young 10G s.young@tavistockcollege.org  

Mrs T Adams 10GA t.adams@tavistockcollege.org  

Mr J Tithecott 10T j.tithecott@tavistockcollege.org  

Mrs R Millidge  10T r.millidge@tavistockcollege.org  

Mrs R Egan 10TA r.egan@tavistockcollege.org  

Mrs J Greener Year Head j.greener@tavistockcollege.org  
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